
183 North Mobility Project  

Project Update  

The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority (Mobility Authority) is pleased to 
announce that construction of the 183 North Mobility Project is on the horizon. 

Construction is scheduled to begin in early 2022 on the nine-mile stretch of US 183 
between SH 45 North and MoPac. The 183 North Mobility Project aims to improve 
mobility, reduce congestion and provide more reliable travel times for transit and 

emergency responders along this portion of US 183. 

To address issues on and off the roadway, the project includes the construction of 
two express lanes in each direction and the addition of a general-purpose lane to 

bring the number of non-tolled lanes to four in each direction. The project will 
construct an express lane direct connector between the new US 183 express lanes 

and the existing MoPac express lanes. The project also includes operational 
improvements to southbound MoPac, new shared use path connections, new 

sidewalks and cross-street connections for bicycles/pedestrians. 

 Meet the Construction Project Team  

Please join us on Zoom 
Thursday, November 4th | 6:30 p.m.  

We want to meet you (virtually) to update you in detail on the 183 North Mobility 
Project, answer any questions you have and share how the upcoming improvements 

will benefit the residents, commuters and businesses along the US 183 corridor in 
northwest Austin. The Great Hills Constructors construction team will give you more 

detail on the overall construction schedule, further explain the improvements to 
come and illustrate the latest technologies that will be used on the roadway. 

Keep an eye out for an updated website coming soon!  
The 183 North Project Team will keep our 183North.com project website 

updated regularly with all the information you need to navigate construction 
and stay informed of our progress.  

Watch for More Project 
Newsletters:  

Being subscribed to this email list 
ensures you won’t miss a thing when it 

comes to the 183 North Mobility 
Project. We’ll keep you up to date on all 
the latest developments and the ways 

our project is partnering with the 
community. We promise to not 

bombard your inbox, but you’ll be sure 
to receive timely construction notices 

and project news throughout 
construction of the project. 

Follow Us on Twitter:  
Be the first to receive project updates 
and construction impact notifications 

such as lane closures by following us on 
Twitter. 

We Want to Hear 
from You! 

If you have questions about the 183 
North Mobility Project, feel free to give 
us a call at (866) 223-8044 or send us 

an email. 

Follow @183North  

Stay Informed 

Register Today  

As Always, Thank You  

The Mobility Authority and the 183 North Project Team would like to thank 
the public for their patience and support during construction. We value and 

welcome your input and commit to always do our best to address any 
concerns by making changes when reasonable and feasible to do so.  

Follow us: Facebook Twitter Instagram YouTube 
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